
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Division of Developmental Disabilities’ Self-Directed Supports (SDS) Newsletter 
is now available on the SDS Webpage.  
 

This edition includes: 
• Support Broker Agency List Updates 
• Abuse and Neglect Training Directions 

• Employee Terminations 

• Electronic Visit Verification Requirements 
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